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I would like to ask the PCC what 
his estimate of the effect of 
reallocation of police pension 
arrangements will be on officer 
numbers in Wiltshire and Swindon

12.11.18 12.11.18 You have seen/heard comment surrounding the 
impact of a pensions review on police funding (it is 
mentioned in the latest joint letter to the policing 
minister).
 
Whilst the reason for the valuation shortfall is 
varied (lower growth, pay inflation, etc.) the impact 
is a larger hit on police funds.
 
The Treasury has said they will underwrite 2/3rds 
of the impact in 19/20 then look to influence the 
spending review post 19/20.
 
The cost is not certain however the following table 
shows what it the current estimate might be for 
Wiltshire.
                                                                
 Nov note
New Requ rate 33.9
Current rate 24.2
Increase 9.7
  
2/3rd Treasury 6.5%
1/3Rd Police/HO 3.2%
  
New Police 27.4
% Increase (19/20 only) 13.2%
  
Current Wilts Pens Budget £8.015m
19/20 increase £1.057m



  
Future Impact if Treasury 
support removed 20/21+

£3.171m

 
This is based on work undertaken by the national 
police pensions lead on the new % requirement.
 
Obviously this is a significant issue and the larger 
the force the bigger the problem.  I have included 
the £1.057m additional cost in the new MTFS and 
this does have a significant impact on the 2019-20 
finances.  


